September 28, 2015 PLAN APPROVAL
LETTER

MCBRIDES AURORA INC
TRACY STARY PRESIDENT
2340 SOUTH EOLA ROAD
AURORA IL 60503

Re: McBride's North (SR8395)
2340 S. Eola Road
Aurora, 1L 60403

Dear Ms. Stary:

Plans and specifications for the remodel at the above mentioned food service
establishment have been received by a representative of this Department, and have
been found to be in compliance with the minimum requirements of the Will County Food
Service and Retail Food Store Sanitation Ordinance.

Final approval of the installation of equipment and materials shall be reserved for an
onsite inspection. As your project nears completion, contact this Department to schedule
an inspection. If you have any questions pertaining to this matter, please feel free to
contact us.

Sincerely,

Brenda Hamby, LEHP

Sanitarnan 11

ccC: Aurora Building Department



